
 
Dear Colleagues, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out with great excitement to extend an 
invitation to you for an enriching experience at the Staff Week hosted by the Jagiellonian 
University (JU) in Kraków, Poland.  

Our Staff Week, titled "Making the University Friendly for All – Staff Week 2025", will take 
place from Monday, 19th May, 2025 to Friday, 23rd May, 2025 and is designed to bring 
together colleagues from various institutions across Europe to engage in collaborative 
discussions, workshops, and activities focused on supporting students throughout their 
academic journey—from applying to university, to receiving financial support, and 
successfully transitioning into their careers. 

Throughout the week, we will explore best practices, share experiences, and engage in 
collaborative workshops aimed at improving the student experience at our institutions. It 
will be a great opportunity to connect with colleagues from other universities and exchange 
valuable insights. 

For more details and to register, please visit the official webpage: Staff Week Website. 

I truly hope you can join us in Kraków for this exciting and inspiring event. If you have any 
questions or need further information, please feel free to reach out to us. 

Looking forward to hearing from you and hopefully welcoming you to JU soon! 

  

Best Regards 
 
Welcome Centre & International Students Office 

 
Jagiellonian University 
30-060 Kraków, ul. Ingardena 6 
welcome@uj.edu.pl   
Working hours: Monday–Friday, 9 a.m. – 3 p.m. 
When replying to this message, please attach the full history of correspondence. 
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